
Uniform Policy 
School Year 19-20 

 
What is 2019-20 uniform?  
 

All student at Johnson K-8 will adhere to the school’s uniform policy outlined below. 
 
PreK- 5:  All students will wear either Wakeland polo shirts or new Johnson PYP t-shirts sold at Big 
Frog.  Bottoms are limited to khaki, navy blue and black shorts, skorts, skirts, and pants.  All students 
must wear closed toe shoes.   
 
Grades 6-8:  All students will wear a Johnson shirt.  Students are not permitted to roll up the sleeves 
or alter the shirt in anyway. Undershirts must be tucked in at all times.  The Johnson school t-shirt or 
polo must be worn over the top of any non-zipper pull over sweatshirt or jacket.  
 
They will be available for purchase through Big Frog.  Bottoms must adhere to the District Dress Code 
as outlined in the Code of Student Conduct.  Pants, skirts and shorts must be a reasonable, 
appropriate length (defined as no shorter than above the tips of the fingers, with arms and hands 
extended straight down and not rising beyond this point when seated) and fastened at the waist are 
permitted. No spandex-type skirts, yoga pants, or leggings are allowed 

 
Where can we buy school uniforms? 
 
Big Frog is Johnson K-8’s approved vendor for the 2019-2020 school year.   They are located at 7266 55th 
Avenue East, Bradenton, FL.  Shirts will be available at schedule pick-up.  T-Shirts will be on sale for $10.   
 
Purchases can also be made online at http://bigfrogbradenton.com/johnsonk8/ 
  
Will the 20-21 uniform be the same? 
  

The 20-21 uniform will need SAC approval before a final decision can be made.  This determination will 
happen during the 19-20 school year.  As soon as information is available, administration will notify 
parents. 

  
Can students wear a non-uniform on Fridays? 
 

We will post notification of any scheduled dress down days on the school website.   
 
Can we wear old uniforms every day?  
 

Yes.   School uniforms from the previous year will be permitted this year.  
 
What about old spirit shirts (Friday shirts)? 
 

Yes. They can be worn on Fridays. 
 
Can the 6th graders wear their old Wakeland shirts? 
 

No.  Students will need to purchase MYP uniforms. 
 
 

http://bigfrogbradenton.com/johnsonk8/

